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I am not an expert on this issue. It would seem to me that common sense 
would suggest that if there is ANY risk posed to food security or water 
security that ALL precautions should be taken. Rigorous INDEPENDENT 
scientific research should be conducted to determine the risk that coal 
seam gas poses. This is crucial. Our water and our land is our only future.

Kind Regards

Alex Arthur
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